
 

The Big Tidy! 
 

Can you spare a couple of hours to help us 

transform one of our school’s outside areas? 

We need your help! 

 

On Tuesday 5th November from 1-3pm we are 

hoping that a team of willing volunteers will 

help us tidy, sweep, rake, clear and paint one of 

our areas to begin transforming it into an 

outdoor classroom.  

 

Please sign up at the school office in you can 

help. Thank you.  


